
 

 

 

 

 
October 16, 2024 
 
 
 
State of California 
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
landuseplanning@bof.ca.gov 
 
 
GENERAL PLAN SAFETY ELEMENT SUBMISSION FOR BOARD OF FORESTRY AND 
FIRE PROTECTION REVIEW 
 

Los Angeles County Department of Regional Planning would like to formally submit the draft 
General Plan Safety Element for review by the California Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
(BOF) in November 2024. The Los Angeles County Regional Planning Commission held a 
public hearing on September 11, 2024, and recommended adoption of the amendment to the 
Safety Element. A public hearing for final adoption by the Los Angeles County Board of 
Supervisors will be scheduled after the conclusion of the BOF review.  

Please see the attachments for the draft Safety Element and supporting documents as part 
of this submission.  If you have any questions regarding the submission, please contact Iris 
Chi, Senior Planner, at ichi@planning.lacounty.gov.  

 
Sincerely,  

 

Thuy Hua 
Supervising Planner 
Environmental Planning & Sustainability Section 
 

Attachments: 

1. Draft Safety Element 
2. Draft Appendix H 
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